

Department of Employee Relations

Tom Barrett Mayor

Maria Monteagudo

Director

Michael Brady Employee Benelits Director

Troy M. Hamblin Labor Negoliator

November 9, 2009

Mr. Maurice Lyles, President Technicians, Engineers, and Architects of Milwaukee 841 North Broadway, Room #902 City of Milwaukee

Re: Pay Step Advancement Letter Dated June 3, 2009

Dear Mr. Lyles:

Per the settlement agreement for the 2007-2009 Agreement between the City of Milwaukee and Technicians, Engineers, and Architects of Milwaukee, the City agrees to withdraw the letter dated June 3, 2009 regarding pay step advancement.

Sincerely,

Troy M. Hamblin Labor Negotiator

TMH:lk

WithdrawStepLetter_TEAM_ML_11 06 2009.doc LABR/TEAM